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March 8, 13.7

Bherregular meeting of the Lancaster Stamp Glub was
held on the above date at the Y.M.C.A. There were %y mem-
bers and 5 visitors. President Berghaus colled the meeting
to order at 8;15. Minutes of the last meeting were readand
approved as read with one notation to be added to 1t,

The Treasurer reported a bslunce last meeting of 3%8.67,
receipts of $1.50, spent %2.00, balance #8.17.

Miss Ruth Coho, Paul B. Coho and Miss Helen McNally
were voted into membership.

The progr:m for next meeting 1s an exhibition of “"Jubilees”
by Al. Witmer. After some discussion the secretary was re-
quested to write to the West Chester Stsmp Club notifying them
that a delegation of members of the Lsncaster Stamp Club would
visit them on 'thursday, April 22.

Mr. E., F. Bauer, Jr. wzs appointed chalirman of the Cachet
Committee for 19o7/. He 1s to appoint his co-workers as needed.
Mr. Bauer was requested to make contacts in regards to a cachet
for the rresident Buchannon "Whestland Dedication”". Meetling
adjourned after which an anction was held on which the Club
reslized $1.04 as commission. Mr. Bauer appointed R=ymond
Hershey, ruul Mentzer, and Guy Tweed as members of the Cachet
Committee.

Mr. Paul Yecker notified Mr. Bsuer that the Wheatland
Committwe decided to use the Cachet as suggested. He will re-
port definite notes at next meeting.

Mr. D. E. Chictiester is now in town and can be located
at 427 r. King Street.

E. F.Bauer, Jr., Secretary



